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Adler Planetarium Announces Free General Admission for All 

Federal Workers During Government Shutdown 
 

WHAT​: Getting to space isn’t easy, but exploring it should be! As a respite for those 
furloughed or working without pay during the government shutdown, the Adler 
Planetarium is offering free general admission (with government ID) to all federal 
workers.  
 
Just present your government employment ID at the Adler box office and receive two 
free general admission tickets.  
 
For more information and to plan your visit, please visit: ​adlerplanetarium.org​.  
 
WHEN:​ Now until the end of the partial government shutdown. 
 
HOURS:​ 9:00 am-4:00 pm daily 
 
PRICES:​  FREE general admission at the Adler Planetarium is valid for all federal 
employees (with government ID).  Federal employees may upgrade to an All Access 
Pass, which includes access to our sky shows, at a discounted price: $17.95 for adults; 
$16.95 for children.  
 
WHERE​: Adler Planetarium 

1300 S. Lake Shore Dr. 
Chicago, IL 60605 
 

VIDEO FOOTAGE: 
Adler Planetarium b-roll:  ​https://vimeo.com/254899870  
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